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Mr. Mike Dye, Executive Vice President 
Executive Business Centers, Inc. (TJ008) 
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Duluth, GA 30097- 1 5 8 1 

c .  

FtE: Docket No. 030760-TI 

Dear Mr. Dye: 

Docket No. 030760-TI was established on August 5,  2003, for nonpayment of the 2002 
Regulatory Assessment Fee, which wits due by January 30,2003. On August 121h, Yvonne (last 
name unknown) called and stated that the company wished to keep its certificate active and asked 
me to fax her the information explaining how to resolve this docket, along with the Regulatory 
Assessment Fee retums for both your Interexchange Canier (IXC) and Shared Tenant Service (STS) 
certificates. The retums and information were faxed the same date. As of this date, the 2002 fees 
remain unpaid. In addition, Docket No. 03 1 0 12-TS was established recently for nonpayment of the 
2002 Regulatory Assessment Fee on the company’s STS certificate. 

As information, in other similar cases, the Commission has imposed $1,000 fines against 
companies that have violated the Regulatory Assessment Fee rule twice, which is the case here. 

In order to resolve this docket, the company must: 

Complete and send the 2002 Regulatory Assessment Fee retum; 

Pay the 2002 Regulatory Assessment Fee, along with statutory late payment charges; and 
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Propose a settlement in lieu of the $1,000 fine. 
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Please review this information and respond by December 7,2003. If a response is not received 
by December 7'h, staff will have no choice except to go forward with its recommendation to fine 
Executive Business Centers, Inc. $1,000. If you have any questions, just let me know. I can be 
reached at (850) 4 13-6502-voice, (850) 41 3-6503-fax, by internet e-mail at pisler@psc.state.flhs, 
or at the address at the bottom of Page 1. 

Sincerely, 

Paula J. Isler, Research Assistant 
Bureau of Service Quality 

cc: Docket No. 030760-TI 
Office of the General Counsel (Rojas) 


